
          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
To promote reading for pleasure and to encourage our pupils to read more 
broadly, we are having a school book fair on Monday 26th, Tuesday 27th and 
Wednesday 28th February.  
  
The book fair is being organised in conjunction with our local Usborne Partner, 
Laura Nicholls, and every book purchased will go towards brand new FREE 
books for our school.  
 
Usborne will also donate up to 60% of the total book fair sales value raised in 
FREE BOOKS to the school. So, for every £600 of books purchased, we will get 
£360 in FREE Usborne books for our school! 
 
Books can be purchased by children during the days and paid for by cash. 
Parents can also visit after school Monday to Wednesday and books can be 
purchased by either cash or card after school.  
 
Books can be ordered and paid for online and books delivered 
back to pupils in class. Shopping link below or scan QR code: 

https://usborne.com/gb/uevent?event=60e608803ba432ca910
237dea59d3266 
 
We look forward to having lots more books for your child to read, share and 
enjoy. 
 

For more information and for tailored book recommendations for your child, 
please contact: Laura Nicholls, 07783 954371, laurasnicholls1@gmail.com 

 


